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Comments: Dear Ms. Garcia,

| strongly oppose the Long Valley Exploration Drilling Project proposed by Kore USA Ltd. (Kore Mining). The
proposed mining project threatens the future of the scenic, economically and ecologically important Long Valley
area in Mono County and the waters that drain it.

| am particularly concerned about the proposed project's proximity to Hot Creek, one of the region's iconic
fisheries. Though this project is only exploratory for now, as a CalTrout member, | am acutely aware of the grave
impacts mining can have on fish and freshwater ecosystems.

| strongly oppose even the first exploratory step of this effort to ultimately mine for gold. At a minimum, a full EIS
should be conducted in order to properly assess the full impacts and allow for meaningful public engagement.

Respectfully submitted,
Richard Hector, Ph.D., J.D.



